
Mathemalchemy Destinations 
(Both New and Preexisting)

A wonderful world of mathematics!



Destination #1: Knotical Bay



Knotical Bay

The Knotical Bay Ecosystem has a 
wide array of life forms, such as 
various knots. These knots include, 
but are not limited to:the trefoil 
knot, the cinquefoil knot, and the 
unknot.



Destination #2: The Isle of Symmetry



The Isle of Symmetry

This place is full of symmetry, as 
shown by the building, plant life, 
and animal life. In particular, one 
will see rotational symmetry and 
reflective symmetry. Have your 
mirror handy!



Destination #3: The Tower of Infinity 



The Tower of Infinity 

One might ask just what kind of 
infinity can they expect to find 
here. Luckily for us, this tower is 
simply countable infinity. It still 
stretches high into space so it’s 
best to slowly ascend, else you 
might get altitude sickness.



Destination #4: The Ocean of the Past



The Ocean of the Past

In this vast sea, Babylonian and 
Mayan numbers swim about. 



Destination #5: The Wallpaper Cottage



The Wallpaper Cottage

This cottage’s interior walls are 
entirely covered in the wallpapers 
we examined in class.



Destination #6: Pascal’s Hotel



Pascal’s Hotel

Weary travelers can rest here for 
the night, each floor has rooms 
labeled with each row of Pascal’s 
Triangle.



Destination #7: The Golden Pool



The Golden Pool

Before a curious traveler might 
inquire, no the pool is not filled 
with liquid gold. It is called The 
Golden Pool because it is in the 
shape of the Golden Rectangle. 



Destination #8: The Fractal Desert



The Fractal Desert

In this desert, a traveler will 
find many cacti that are all 
fractals! Do not touch, they’re 
sharp!


